
 

 

COVID-19 VACCINES 
August 2024 
  
On August 22, 2024, the FDA has approved and authorized 2024-2025 Moderna 
and Pfizer-BioNTech COVID_19 vaccines. 
  
CDC Recommendations for use of these vaccines in people ages 6 months and 
older may be found at: https://tinyurl.com/2ky2f67x 
  
Valley Medical Group does not have COVID-19 vaccines for adults, please 
schedule to receive a vaccine at a local pharmacy.  
  
It is anticipated Valley Medical Group will obtain COVID-19 vaccine doses for 
children from the Massachusetts Department of Public Health soon. 
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